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§3174-R.  Medicaid drug rebate program
The department shall enter into a drug rebate agreement with each manufacturer of prescription 

drugs under the Medicaid program, in accordance with the federal Social Security Act, Section 1927, 
as long as the agreements are consistent with state and federal law and result in a net increase in rebate 
revenue available to the Maine Medicaid Program.  Individual rebate agreements may vary.  [PL 2005, 
c. 397, Pt. A, §20 (RPR).]
REVISOR'S NOTE: §3174-R.  Access to dental services for children under Medicaid (As enacted by 
PL 1997, c. 667, §1 is REALLOCATED TO TITLE 22, SECTION 3174-S)
REVISOR'S NOTE: §3174-R.  Cub Care program (As enacted by PL 1997, c. 777, Pt. A, §2 is 
REALLOCATED TO TITLE 22, SECTION 3174-T)
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